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: We hope the following information will help you feel 

at home while you are at “The Creek.” 

During worship services, we provide infant and 

toddler nurseries for children 3 years old and 

younger. These nurseries are located in the hall-

way under the auditorium.   

During the Sunday morning worship service there 

is a Preschool Church for 3-4 year olds and a             

Junior Church for K5—4th grades. Children are 

guided from Sunday School classes to Preschool 

Church which meets in room 122 (down the stairs 

at the rear of the auditorium).  

Restrooms are located down the stairwell at the 

back of the auditorium.  An usher will be glad to 

point you in the right direction or show you where 

they are on the building map. 

Handicapped accessible restrooms are available 

on either floor of the church.  An usher can guide 

you to these or to a handicapped accessible water 

fountain. If you are unable to climb the stairs, or 

have difficulty doing so, an usher will be glad to 

escort you to the elevator located through the 

door by the piano. 

All sermons are available at ccbcathens.com as is 

our statement of faith and other helpful infor-

mation about the church. 

Please silence all electronic devices before the 

service so that both you and those around you 

may worship without interruption.   

 

CONTACT INFORMATION  

 



 

The Wilts continue to serve in New York City             

at Liberty Baptist Church while their daughter, 

Alethia, undergoes treatment for cancer.        

Currently the doctors are treating her with 

chemo and immunotherapy. Please pray for this 

family and their children as they serve the Lord 

in NYC. 

Next Sunday, March 27, Dr. Bud                

Steadman, director of Baptist World 

Mission, will be speaking for our           

missions booster. Currently Crooked 

Creek supports over 60 missionaries around the 

world. We look forward to hearing Dr. Steadman 

as we focus our thoughts and prayers toward          

missions worldwide.  

The teenagers will be attending a 

youth rally on March 26th from 9am 

to 4pm in Rutledge, GA! The cost                

of the rally is $5 and will include a        

pizza lunch, wristband, and a fun day 

of activities. Evangelist Matt Galvan will be the      

speaker. This year’s theme is “Sold Out for Christ.”  

Sign up in the lobby today!  

The Georgia Men’s Advance is coming 

up April 1-2. Jackson County Baptist in 

Jefferson is the host church this year. 

The conference begins with a dinner 

on Friday evening and ends Saturday at lunch. Come 

enjoy fellowship and hear encouraging messages 

from local pastors and guest speaker, Pastor Kerry 

Nance of Southside Baptist in Tampa, FL. Registration 

is $30 at GEORGIAMENSADVANCE.COM. 

The youth group will have a               

wonderful opportunity to take a 

Missions Trip to Big Bear, California 

this Summer! The trip will be June 

20th-27th, and we will be assisting 

the Elwart family and the newly started Big Bear               

Baptist Church with a Vacation Bible School and 

Community Outreach. The trip will cost around $600 

each (all necessary expenses covered), and is open to 

adults as well. Those interested in going must sign 

up before April 3rd. On April 3rd, there will be a 

meeting for those interested to discuss the details of 

the trip.  


